
Driving Range & Practice Area


Dear Member,


As you may have noticed, a number of generous volunteers have been giving up their free 
time to help look after the driving range and practice area. The Council are very thankful for 
their assistance, and in light of this we would just like to remind the membership of the 
guidelines for the use of those areas.


Only balls purchased from the ball dispenser are to be hit on the driving range, and under no 
circumstances should members endanger themselves by collecting balls off the range.

Only personal golf balls (not range balls) are to be used on the three practice holes behind 
the clubhouse, & please do not hit multiple balls off the fairways on the practice holes as 
these areas are being used to help with junior coaching. 

If you wish to hit multiple balls on the practice holes then please hit from the cut areas to the 
side of the fairways, and please do remember to collect your own balls back up.


Thank you for your assistance in this matter, and we hope that you enjoy the facility and that 
the opportunity to practice helps improve your game.


PGC Council 



